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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 8:43 AM
To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Mchugh, Eileen (BOS)
<eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Ng, Wilson (BOS)
<wilson.l.ng@sfgov.org>; Laxamana, Junko (BOS) <junko.laxamana@sfgov.org>; Wong, Jocelyn (BOS)
<jocelyn.wong@sfgov.org>; Lew, Lisa (BOS) <lisa.lew@sfgov.org>
Subject: FW: Public comment- May 3 item 29
 
 
 
Arthur Khoo
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 554-5184 | (415) 554-5163
board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 
 

  Click here to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and
archived matters since August 1998.
 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: Adri Almaguer <adri.alma214@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 4:13 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Public comment- May 3 item 29

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=8A70999A25FE4C8C9E550E84160C0882-LISA LEW
mailto:bos.legislation@sfgov.org
mailto:arthur.khoo@sfgov.org
file:////c/www.sfbos.org
http://www.sfbos.org/index.aspx?page=104
http://www.sfbos.org/index.aspx?page=104
http://sfbos.org/legislative-research-center-lrc
mailto:adri.alma214@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org

ol





 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 

 

Hello my name is Adri Almaguer.
I stand in support of the American Indian Truth & Healing Reparations Advisory Committee. I hope
that you also will stand in support  to bring resources to one of the city's most underserved
populations.
thank you
--
Adri Almaguer
(559)349-9759
adri.alma214@gmail.com
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